

## **Greenwood Tree Academy Trust**



## Frome Valley CE First School Consent for Taking and Using Photos/Videos

Dear Parents.

At Frome Valley First School, we sometimes take photographs of pupils. We use these photos on the school's website and on display boards around school. Photos are also sometimes used within our multi academy trust (GTAT) and within the Dorchester Area Schools Partnership (DASP). Photos will only have children's 1<sup>st</sup> names with them or will be unnamed.

We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described above. If you're not happy for us to do this, that's no problem – we will accommodate your preferences.

Please tick the relevant boxes below and return this form to school.

I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be displayed around the school.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in DASP and GTAT.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the Year 4 photo frames (These individual photo frames are the presents that we give to all pupils in Year 4 when they leave our School and may feature your child in a photo with another child. These photos will not appear on social m	edia).	
We also sometimes take videos of pupils for presentations e.g. DASP Citizenship Awards Ceremony or our Send my Friend to School Campaign. These are usually whole school videos that feature some pupils from our school. We also video the school play each year and then sell copies to parents.		
Please tick the relevant boxes below and return this form to school.		
I am happy for my child to be part of digital videos		
I am happy for my child to be part of a DASP Citizens Award video.		
I am happy for my child to be part of a video for the Send my Friend to School campaign.		
I am happy for my child to be part of the school play video.		
I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child.  I am NOT happy for the school to take or use videos of my child.		

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing the school office (office@fromevalley.dorset.sch.uk) or calling the school (01305 852643) or speaking to someone in the school office. If you have any other questions, please get in touch.

## Why are we asking for your consent again?

You may be aware that there are new data protection rules coming in from May 25th. To ensure we are meeting the new requirements, we need to re-seek your consent to take and use photos of your child. We really value using photos of pupils, to be able to showcase what pupils do in school and show what life at our school is like to others so we would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again.

Child's name:	
Parent/carer's signature:	
Print Name:	
Date:	

Please complete, sign and return this form to school.